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Dear Parents/Carers                       Friday 21st September 2018 
 

Weekly Newsletter 
 
We have another amazing week in Foundation and the children have been very busy showing us their talents 
and making beautiful friendships.  
 
The children have particularly enjoyed joining in with all the number songs and activities this week and have 
been fantastic at  trying all of the food options at lunchtime. 
 
Despite the weather, the children have enjoyed being outside and have made the absolute most of the windy 
conditions by making kites and flying them in the garden.  
 
We have been really impressed with how the children have coped being full time in school and although they 
have been tired, they have put so much effort into all areas of their learning and exploring. The children have 
also loved playing a part in our planning by telling us what they would like to take part in next week. Look out for 
some delicious treats coming home!  
 
Dates for the diary:  
 

● Wednesday 26th September 6-7pm : PTFA meeting - all welcome to attend to support our school.  
● Tuesday 2nd October 1:00-6:30 and Wednesday 3rd 3:30-6:30 - parents evenings. You will be able to 

book a slot from Monday at 12. We will send out further information with instructions on ClassDojo to 
tell you how to do this.  

 
Reminders: 
  
It is really important that your child brings a coat and bag into school everyday, this ensures all of their 
belongings are kept safe and that they are warm and dry in our garden, that can be a little windy.  
 
If your children have any certificates, they can bring them in on a Friday to be 
awarded them in our whole school celebration assembly.  
 
Thank you to everyone who came to our open afternoon on Thursday, the children 
really enjoyed sharing all of their learning with you and it was such a wonderful 
atmosphere. We hope to do another afternoon session soon.  
 
Have a lovely weekend and we shall see you all next week. God bless.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hannah Shaw      Anna Palarm 
EYFS Leader and Class Teacher   Class Teacher 
hshaw@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk   apalarm@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk  


